
 

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS OF OPPORTUNITY TO BE INCLUDED 
IN THE LOMPOC UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT’S 

LIST(S) OF CONTRACTORS INTERESTED IN DISTRICT INFORMATION  
AND FORMAL CONSTRUCTION CONTRACTS BEING BID FOR WORK 

(PER SECTION 22036 OF THE PUBLIC CONTRACT CODE) 
 

Interested contractors, please note: 
 
The Lompoc Unified School District has elected to become subject to the California Uniform Construction Cost Accounting Procedures. 

The District is inviting all licenses contractors to submit information for inclusion on the District’s list of qualified bidders for the 2020 

calendar year. 

This notice requires contractors to provide the following information. Registration forms are available online at: 

www.lusd.org/departments/purchasing-services. 

1. Company name 

2. Contact name and mailing address 

3. Contact phone number, fax number, and email address 

4. Type of work contractor is interested in performing 

5. Type of work contractor is licensed to perform 

6. Contractor’s license class and number 

7. Department of Industrial Relations Information 

The Lompoc Unified School District may create a new contractors list effective January 1st of each year and may include any contractor’s 

name it desires on the contractors list, but must include at a minimum, all contractors who have properly provided the School District 

with the required information, either during the calendar year in which the list is valid or during November or December of the prior 

year. The list will automatically include all contractors who submitted one or more bids to the School District during the preceding 

calendar year. A contractor may have their firm added to the School District’s contractors list at any time by providing the required 

information using the registration forms found at the link above. For information, contact Angelica Hernandez, Manager, Purchasing 

Services, at (805) 742-3256 or by email at hernandez.angelica@lusd.org. 

Information should be sent to: 
Angelica Hernandez, Manager, Purchasing Services 
Lompoc Unified School District 
PO Box 8000 
Lompoc, California 93438-8000 
E-mail: hernandez.angelica@lusd.org 
 
Dated this 21st day of December 2020 

 
The District looks forward to receiving contractor’s submittals. Thank you. 
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